
 
 

September 2020   

2nd~School Age Pick Up Learning Device & Materials 
3rd ~School Age Pick Up Learning Device & Materials 
7th ~ Labor Day CLCCC Closed  

8th ~ First Day of Distant Learning                                     

 
 
 

CLCCC September Newsletter 

Happy Birthday 

 to You...  
    Miss Rosie      September 3 

         Marlea B.     September 6 

         Lily C.       September 8 

         Owen G.                   September 10 

         Miss Bethany          September 11 

         Miss Maria      September 13 

 Jemma P.  September 15 

   Audrey S.                  September 15 

 Joey H.    September 24 

         Nathan D.                 September 29 

 
 

           
August 31—September 4 All About Me 

7th—11th Back to School 
14th—18th Family & Friends 
21st —25th Apples of Gold 

28th—Oct 2 People in your Neighborhood 

Concepts for September 

Numbers—1 &2  Letters A & B 
Shape—Circle      Color Yellow  
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Important Dates 

CLCCC Registration Forms 
Registration Packets for the new school year  

must be complete and turned in by September 1st. 

 

Forms to be completed: 
Registration, Child Care Agreement,  
2 Emergency Cards, All About Me, 

Food Program, CDC Screening,                                  
updated immunization record.   

 

The State of Washington Licensing and  
Early Achievers Program requires all registration  
forms to be completed and in your child’s file.  

3701 NE North Shore Road, Belfair, WA 98528 
Phone:(360)275-0499  Fax (360)275-6754  Email: clcchildcare@wavecable.com  Web Page: clchildcare.com 

CLCCC Closed Monday - September 7th 
Labor Day! 

CLCCC HOURS: 
Monday thru Friday  

Open at 5:30 AM ~ Close at 5:30 PM 

Themes for September 

Parent Communication 
Invoices—Newsletters—Menus 

& Correspondence will be by email. 

Don’t miss out, make certain your email 

address with the center is correct.  

 

clcchildcare@wavecable.com 

Annual Registration Fee 

Your 2020-2021 Registration Fee is now 

due and will be included on your  

September 2020 Invoice 



 

As we begin the new school year we are confronted with a new way of educating 
our school age children. Distant learning is offering challenges like we have not 
faced before.    
 

As your childcare provider we will do our best to offer a center where your child 
can access the websites for North Mason Schools, Sand Hill Elementary, teachers 
and learning programs.  
 

Our preschool programs will remain the same, preschool from 9:15 to 11:45 
daily.   
 

Our goal is to keep our children, staff and families safe, healthy and   
always learning. 
 

Thank you for continuing to support our childcare program. 
 

Stay well... 

 NORTH MASON 2020—2021 SCHOOL SCHEDULE     
 

September 2, 3 ~ Device & Remote Learning Material Pick Up scheduled by name 
Last name A—K  ~ Pick Up Wednesday  September 2nd  9:am to 7:pm 

Last name L-Z  ~ Pick Up Thursday  September 3rd  9:am to 7:pm   

 

September 2 thru 4 Teachers will contact you to introduce themselves and answer questions    

 

September 8 ~ Distant learning begins      

 

   

School Supply List 
Kindergarten thru 2nd Grade 

1 plastic supply box 
1 box of 24 Crayons 

1 box of 8 washable markers 
4—#2 pencils  
1 large eraser 
1 glue stick 

1 set dry earse markers 
1 folder 

1 spiral notebook 
1 primary composition book 

MEAL TIME                                                              

Breakfast—7:00 to 8:00 am   AM  Snack—9:15 to 10:15 

   Lunch—11:45 to 12:45 PM Snack—3:15 to 4:15 

Christ Lutheran Child Care Center Board Meetings are held 

monthly and are open to all. If you would like to  

Attend, please talk to the child care off for information. 

HEADPHONES 

A MESSAGE TO OUR PARENTS: 

   

School Supply List 
3rd, 4th, 5th Grade 

1 plastic supply box 
1 box of 16 colored pencils 

1 box of crayola markers 
4—#2 pencils  
1 large eraser 
2 glue stick 

1 set dry earse markers 
1 folder 

1 spiral notebook 
1 primary composition book 

                                                 We are asking parents of school age students to provide a set of 
                               Headphones for use while working on their computer devices. 
                               This will allow your student to work independently with  
                                minimal outside noise and interference. Contact the child care      
          office if you have questions or concerns. 


